
Attention Parts and Service Managers:  

MNAO regrets to inform you that due to recent tariff changes, prices for certain Special 
Service Tools purchased through the Mazda Tools and Equipment Website will be 
changing and take effect on September 7, 2025. Bosch is actively monitoring the situation 
and prices are subject to change as Bosch continues to manage these impacts and 
ensure continued support.  

We appreciate your understanding and partnership.  Feel free to contact us at one of the 
phone numbers below with any questions.  

Bosch Customer Service: 1.855.804.7396 (option 1 for US)

Option 1   Special Service Tools  

Option 2   Special Service Tools Tech Support  

Option 3   Dealer Equipment & Services 


